
 

 

 

NKN HS staff would like to recognize our two 
football coaches, Chris Bennett and Clayton 
Hall for their volunteer service. 
 
These guys came in to open up the weight 
room and supervise summer conditioning 4 
days per week all summer long for our 
athletes.  Creating a healthy, safe summer 
activity that sets students up for success both in 
summer and during the school year is highly 
commendable. 
 
It was a significant donation of time and these 
guys deserve recognition for their generosity.   
 
We would also like to thank them for doing what 
it takes to create a competitive program, 
a culture of dedication and pride.  
 
Thanks Coaches Bennett and Hall for your 
leadership and service! 
 

 


